Dear Parents and Carers, 
We would like to give you notice that from the start of the Summer Term, beginning on Monday 25th April, there will be changes to the lunchtime arrangements for the 30 hours funded Nursery sessions. 
All children who take 30 hours will have lunch at school from this date. This is to minimise disruption to the lunchtime routine and to smooth the transition between Nursery and the routine of main school. This will mean that there will no longer be an option for children to go home for lunch from this date. 
The children taking 30 hours will finish Nursery at 2.30pm, or will have the option to top up the session until 3.15pm, as outlined in the EYFS charging policy. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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